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11th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Wow what a week we had last week! It doesn’t matter how much planning has gone into something, until 
you actually try to put plans into action that you discover the issues. 
 
The staff have pulled out the stops to make virtual learning work as well as they can and have remained 
positive, despite technical issues this end and yours!  As with everything, the children have been in their 
element and discovering the capabilities of TEAMs at an amazing rate and you, our parents/carers who 
have patiently supported your children to be successful.  
 
We will, over the next week, continue to work on our issues and support you with yours -  the aim being that 
the children’s learning being the best that it can be.  Naturally things are taking a bit longer, but the more 
we do it the better we will become. 
 
Thank you so much for your patience, support and positive feedback – it really helped to encourage staff 
through a challenging week. Please do continue to support us by feeding back what you are experiencing 
your end...we can’t see what you can.  We will continue to work together to establish our delivery and 
expectations and will communicate this to you as soon as we can.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs C Howells  
Acting Headteacher 
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